

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Brooklands Farm South Street

1 message

Ann Farrelly

14 January 2023 at 11:35

To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Sirs

I have just found out about the proposal to build a large housing estate on Brooklands Farm.

I feel the propsal will affect the already overcrowding of housing estates around Whitstable.

The Thanet Way for me is difficult to get onto from Castle Road to Church Street. I now have to approach the Thanet Way from the Tesco round about in order to get on the road either left or right. Whitstable is becoming too congested.

I object to the proposal strongly.

Kind regards

Ann Farrelly